
Please note that there will be NO teacher or BASC supervision as this is an
after school event run by the BNPS P&C. 

Children MUST be under the supervision of their parents/guardians. 
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
WELCOME BBQ RSVP DETAILS

Family Name:__________________________________________________________________________ 

Child’s  Name (eldest) and Class:_________________________________________________________

Number of people attending the BBQ: ______________________________________

Special dietary needs?    Halal:  Plant-based:           Other: ________________________

Please fill out the form and click  RSVP by Monday, 4th April for catering purposes. Thank you!

Alternatively, you can email us at:     bexleynorthpublicschool-fund@pandcaffiliate.org.au

 The BNPS P&C are happy to be hosting be hosting the annual 

Welcome BB    Q
Friday, 8th April 2022 

3:30pm to 5pm
The  Welcome BBQ is a wonderful opportunity to bring our school community

together as we welcome new families and those returning to BNPS. 

The P&C would like to invite all BNPS families and staff to a

Free Sausage Sizzle

There will also be cupcakes, popcorn, ice blocks and refreshments for sale.

Children are encouraged to bring their own ball games, but we ask that they

refrain from bringing scooters and bikes.

We’ll need a little help to make this happen...
If you can volunteer some time on the day, please sign up at 

https://signup.zone/nQA2MLX4sC5G53fGm

and of course we would welcome cupcake/sweet treat donations.
All donations will need to list ingredients used and we request that these
 be delivered to the Front Office in the morning or under the Main COLA

in the afternoon. All donations very much appreciated. 

https://signup.zone/nQA2MLX4sC5G53fGm
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